
Parent Information Sheet 
 

 

Term Dates: 

Monday 12th April – Friday  28th May 

 

 

 

Year 3/4 – Growth.  

This term we will begin by reading the fairy tale, Jack and the beanstalk. This story is about magic beans 

that grow into an enormous beanstalk, will Jack be tempted to climb the beanstalk to see where it will go? 

We will be following in Jack’s footsteps, by using our own magic beans to grow a beanstalk and other plants 

as well.  Will they be tall enough for us to climb?   

Later  in the term we will be using information books to find out how we can help our plants grow. Who will 

use what they find out to make their beanstalk the tallest? 

 

 As Designers:  

We will be designing and building a garden 

for plants to grow from different 

climates. 

 

 

 As Geographers:  

We will be finding out about climates 

around the world, comparing a country with 

a different climate to our own. 

 

 As IT experts: 

 We will be creating a branching database 

to sort different plants we learn about. 

Useful Information: 

PE will be on Friday. In the hall. Outside PE 

takes places on a daily basis. Please make 

sure your child has sensible shoes and a 

waterproof coat. 

Aspiration: 

Children will be aspiring to improve their 

handwriting and presentation in books. 

Resilience: 

Children will be showing resilience as they 

continue their education during the pandemic. 

Commitment: 

We will be demonstrating a commitment to 

caring for plants at home. 

Harmony:  

Children will be promoting harmony in the 

class by demonstrating good listening 

skills in well being time. 

 
 Home Learning using Class Dojo. 

 

Keep an online weekly diary of photos, videos 

and sentences to describe how your garden is 

growing. (We are making this in school.) We will 

be looking at the progress each week in school. 
 


